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Please add my name to the support for a new Lidl store on New Hey Road Salendine Nook.

The population in the area has increased dramatically in recent years and although I would not want to see the
demise of the Salendine Shopping Centre with all its amenities, the car parking is nowhere near adequate and an
alternative store with good parking would be welcome!




